Firstly the number of applications this year has been lower than prior years (probably resulting from Covid-19). In addition, many of the plans are still in a state of “pending consideration” again due to the Covid restrictions.
The most controversial planning application for many years was “withdrawn” after the council and many other parties objected.

Otherwise a generally quiet year.

